
For more information, contact Shayne Lopez, Civil Engineer at: 
 (480) 362-3474      (480) 738-0034      shayne.lopez@srpmic-nsn.gov.  

480-362-5600 PWCustomerService@srpmic-nsn.gov 
SALT RIVER PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

LONGMORE ROAD WATER MAIN
MONDAY, AUGUST 4, 2025 TO MARCH 2026

Dallas Construction with MGC will begin work on 
the new water mains along Longmore Road starting 
from McKellips Road to the Salt River Community 
Building.

Impacts include road restrictions and temporary 
water outages.  

Planned water outages will be necessary to connect 
the new water main to the existing water system.

Homes along Longmore Road will receive new 
water service lines.  

Impacted residents will receive advanced notice for 
this work.

We appreciate your cooperation and patience while 
we make improvements to the water system.

If you are out of water when work is not active such 
as after hours, please contact us immediately.

NOTICE
SALT RIVER PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

Dallas Construction Contact
Clay Towers
602-550-7426
ctowers@dallasconstructionllc.com

SRPMIC Public Works Contact
Mike Jensen
480-362-3507
michael.jensen@srpmic-nsn.gov


